
 
 
 

 

Ilsham C of E Academy 
Ilsham Road, Torquay, 
Devon, TQ1 2JQ 
T: 01803 292313 E: ilsham@lapsw.org 
W: ilsham-lap.co.uk   

 

FLOURISHING FUTURES 
Learning Academy Partnership Registered Office: Suite 4 Zealley House, Greenhill Way, Kingsteignton, Newton Abbot, TQ12 3SB Company number: 07713540 
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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We are pleased to inform you that we have an incredibly exciting opportunity coming up for our 

Year 5 and 6 children which we wanted to give you advance notice of.  
 

On Tuesday 2nd July, the children will be going on a day trip to our wonderful capital city, London!  

This trip is completely free of charge and will not cost anything for the children to attend. We have 

been incredibly lucky to be supported by the Trust to cover the financial costs of this trip so that we 

can provide some wonderful experiences for our children which they may not have otherwise had 

the opportunity to experience.  
 

We are still in the final stages of planning the itinerary for the day and, once we have all the details, 

we will write to you further to confirm the details.  
 

However, we did want to inform you of the timings of the trip with as much notice as possible.  

We are going to be collected from school by coach at 5am on Tuesday 2nd July. Therefore, we 

would ask that the children arrive for 4:45am so that we can make our way to London, hopefully 

avoiding traffic. The children will then return to school for 10pm to be collected (on the same 

day) traffic permitting.  
 

We are sure that you will have questions about the events of the trip and, as stated, we will be 

writing further to confirm this.  
 

Due to the location of the trip, we will have an increased number of adults accompanying the 

children. If you feel that you would be able to support, please do contact the office. We are not able 

to guarantee that you would be accompanying us, but we will work on a first come, first served 

basis. Thank you in advance for your offer of support should you be able to give this.  
 

Please do look out for further information which will be sent in due course.  
 

Best wishes,  

 
 

Mrs Guntrip and Mrs Rivolta  

 


